
 

Broadwood Primary School 

Weekly News 

Autumn Term 3rd edition 

 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 20th September 

Nursery N/A 

Reception 95% 
Year 1 97.41% 
Year 2 92% 

Year 3 90% 
Year 4 95% 

Year 5 98% 
Year 6 97.86% 

Weekly average 95% 

 

         A huge ‘Well done’ to Year 5 once again! 

Dates for your Diary 

25th September 2024 Year 2 visit to the Quayside 

26th September 2024 Year 1 & Year 2 John Marley Centre Snow White 

3rd October 2024 Harvest Festival 

24th October 2024 Year 2 visit to Scotswood Gardens 

25th October 2024 Twilight Disco 2.30pm – 4pm 

28th October – 1st November   Half Term 

4th November 2024 Staff Training Day (School closed to all children) 

5th November 2024 Children return to school 

 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery N/A 

Reception Jesse 
Year 1 Ellis 
Year 2 Oliver R 

Year 3 Yosuf 
Year 4 Jayce 

Year 5 Martin 
Year 6 Jack 

Hi Arp Scarlett 
 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson:  

I am delighted that there has been a significant improvement 

in attendance this week. I have managed to speak to a few 

children regarding their feelings about school and the 

feedback I got from them all was extremely positive – the 

children really are happy at school, although one or two 

mentioned they do not like waking up early in the morning – I 

totally understand what they mean! 

Below 90% has a 

drastic effect on academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Excellent attendances  

 

Head Boy and Head Girl 

I would like to thank all of the children who applied for Head Boy and Head Girl this year. I am pleased 

that many children were very keen to step up and do the role. This shows our children are developing 

in confidence, determination and leadership.  Congratulations to Liyana and Ryan in Year 6 who have 

been appointed in this role. I know that many children will be disappointed; however, there will be lots 

of opportunities this year for Year 6 children to step up as leaders in different capacities and represent 

their school. It is going to be a great year for all!! 

 

 

 


